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A quarterly newsletter for those who support Randolph Partnership for Children
with their time and/or resources. We could not do what we do without you!

"We need to give kids the experience of what healthy food is—Our kids need to
plant it, grow it, and prepare it."

~Barnaby Spring

Visit our Website

2019-2020 Annual Report to the
Community

On Oct. 20, in conjunction with the Annual
Meeting of the Board of Directors, RPC
released its 2019-2020 Annual Report to
the Community.

A comparison to statistics from the 2018-
2019 report illustrates the impact of the
pandemic in the latter half of the fiscal year.
But it also reveals the great work that
continued to happen despite the pandemic.

We'd also like to point out that we ended
the fiscal year with 3,608 children in
Randolph County enrolled in Dolly Parton's
Imagination Library—a 63% increase!

DOWNLOAD THE REPORT

6 local centers earn REACH
recognition

REACH (Recognizing ECE Programs
Advancing Children’s Healthy Habits)
announced this week that six child care
providers in Randolph County are among
22 recognized for their excellence in
healthy eating and Farm to Early Care and

https://randolphkids.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/e9db24da001/bbe6225b-0ac0-4cf6-92d5-7ef5f85b12f6.pdf


Education (ECE). In the Archdale-Trinity
Area, Child Care Network #146 of Archdale
and Honeycomb Kids of Trinity were
recognized. In Asheboro, Harmony Place,
Precious Memories Preschool, The
Growing Place, and The Kids of Hope, LLC
were recognized.

Pictured: Harmony Place

READ FULL STORY

Giving Tuesday

On Dec. 1, Randolph Partnership for
Children will participate in Giving Tuesday,
a worldwide movement fostering
generosity.

Each year, GivingTuesday strives to build a
world in which the catalytic power of
generosity is at the heart of the society we
build together, unlocking dignity,
opportunity, and equity around the globe.
The movement was borne in 2012 from a
simple idea to set aside a day that
encourages people to do good.

This year, we challenge you to:

1. Create an #UNSELFIE by downloading the template, writing your answer to "I give
because..." and submitting it to Micki Bare (mbare@randolphkids.org) for use on the
Partnership's social media platforms on Dec. 1.

2. Donate to Randolph Partnership for Children.
3. Encourage others to do the same!

Download UNSELFIE Template

DONATE

New Board Directors Elected

We are thrilled to welcome three new RPC
Board Directors, elected to serve a three-
year term (2020-2023) during the Annual
Meeting of the Board of Directors held Oct.
20.

https://randolphkids.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/WEB_10-30-20_Press-Release_REACH-Recognition.pdf
mailto:mbare@randolphkids.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/e9db24da001/473741a3-be90-4d53-8a40-220e49bfdfdf.pdf
https://randolphkids.ejoinme.org/GIVINGTUESDAY2020


New Board Directors are:

Kent Beck

Sharee Pemberton (pictured)

Gwen Williams

In addition, Jerry Moore, Marcelo Pariz,
Debi Laguereula, and Wayne Rowe were
re-elected to serve another years as
officers.

Our Board

https://randolphkids.org/about-us/board-of-directors/

